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Manager's Introduction

As we welcome the arrival of autumn, I would like to take a moment to reflect on the
summer that has just passed. We were fortunate to enjoy some wonderful sunshine,
which provided us with plenty of opportunities to make the most of our beautiful
surroundings. From our lively Summer Hoedown to strolls along the beachfront, it
has been a season full of joy and laughter. Now, as the leaves begin to turn and the
days grow shorter, we look forward to the cosy months ahead. Autumn brings its
own charm, with seasonal activities and celebrations, and we are excited to share
our plans in the coming weeks.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Gemma Boyle
Interim Home Manager
 

4th of July

We had a wonderful time celebrating the 4th of July. Despite the weather, we
enjoyed a barbecue prepared by our amazing Head Chef, Nicole. The red, white,
and blue decorations created a fantastic atmosphere. Residents, families, and staff
savoured delicious food, musical entertainment, and great company.

Summer Hoedown

Our Summer Hoedown was a huge hit, bringing plenty of fun, music, and laughter to
the home. Residents, families, and staff embraced the spirit with country tunes,
dancing, decorations, and costumes. Everyone enjoyed hearty food, refreshing
drinks, and plenty of smiles. It was a lively afternoon full of energy.

James Bond Day

The residents enjoyed an unforgettable James Bond-themed day filled with style,
excitement, and a touch of glamour. Staff and residents dressed in their finery, and a
themed lunch was served to our very own James Bonds, followed by an afternoon of
musical entertainment. A real highlight of the day was the arrival of an Aston Martin,
parked outside for residents to admire and pose with.

Tri-Shaw Outings

Residents had a wonderful time enjoying the fresh air and beautiful scenery on a
trishaw ride provided by Cycling Without Age Scotland. The specially adapted bikes,
piloted by kind and enthusiastic volunteers, gave everyone the opportunity to
experience the outdoors in comfort and style. With the wind in their hair and plenty of
smiles along the way, residents chatted, waved to passersby, and shared stories as
they travelled through familiar streets and green spaces. It was a joyful outing that
fostered a real sense of freedom and connection with the local community.

Home News

The floors will be getting decorated; this will be done in stages, and residents
and relatives will be kept updated.
The new Winter Menu started on 1st October 2025.

Staff Pyjamas Day

Staff enjoyed a cosy and calming PJ Day, taking some well-deserved time to relax
and recharge. Dressed in their comfiest pyjamas, the team was treated to soothing
Reiki sessions, gentle massages, and moments of quiet relaxation. The day created
a warm and supportive atmosphere, giving everyone the chance to unwind together,
share laughter, and focus on their well-being.

Dates for the Diary

Farmers Market - 17th October 2025 from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM  
Halloween Party - 30th October 2025 at 2:30 PM with Music Box  
Weekly Choir Practice - Starting on 9th October 2025, running through until our
performance at the Christmas Fête  
Christmas Fête - 22nd November 2025

Relative Meeting Dates

Residents’ Meeting - 21st October 2025  
2nd Floor Relatives Meeting - 24th November 2025 at 3:00 PM  
1st Floor Relatives Meeting - 25th November 2025 at 3:00 PM  

Activity Calendar

Staff News

Congratulations to Abodunrin Kappo and her husband on the safe arrival of their
baby boy.

Staff Promotions

Congratulations to Candis on her promotion to Senior Care Assistant.

Employee of the Month

For July – Clea (Activities) and Danielle (Nightshift)  
For August – Liam (Care Assistant) and Michaela (Senior Care Assistant)  
For September – Shingairai (Staff Nurse) and Myla (Kitchen Assistant)

Our Facebook Page

Make sure to check out the Queens View Harbour Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us or leave a review through the link below as we would be happy to

receive your comments.
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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